
tAIDR 
September 23, 1980 

Mr. Ronald G. Schuyler, P.E. 

Chief 

Construction Grants Section 

Water Quality Control Division 

Colorado Department of Health 

4210 East 11th :venue 

Denver, Colorado 80220 

SEP 2 5 1930 

CONTi\OL DIVISION 

Re: Grand Junction Grant Priorit, 

Dear Ron: 

In accordance with our conversation today, : would appreciate a letter 

defining Grand Junction's priority for an EPA grant to assist in funding 

the Persigo Wash Nastewater Treatment Plant. 

I intend to use this information to satisfy a question from the New York 

bonding companies in regard to the status of Grand Junction's grant. 

Very truly yours, 

HENNINGSON, DURHAM & RICHARDSON, INC. 

OF COLORADO 

By 

James 	Abbott, P.-ET 

Vice-President 

JEA/lt 

cc: James Patterson 

DC 
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